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I strongly oppose the dam wall raising. As a proud Wiradjuri woman who lives on the boundary 
of the Warragamba Dam Catchment I am appalled at the limited assessment made by the NSW 
government on the environmental impacts of this project. The immeasurable loss of dreaming 
stories is catastrophic to the local people once again. The loss of sacred sites and cave paintings 
which are potentially thousands of years old once again diposess our people from their culture 
YET AGAIN.  
 
Haven't we lost enough. Eighty percent of our sites were lost when the wall first went up, why 
do you have to desecrate the remaining.  
 
When is enough ENOUGH! would this be happening if it was European religious sites.....I think 
not! 
 
This is not only our history, this is the history of your country too!!! 


